
 

 

 

 

 

Representative Kiegerl and members of the Children and Families 

Committee:  

 

My name is Michele Wall and I support House Bill 2444. I live at Fort 

Riley and my son went to Ware. Last year he was restrained at 11:15am and 

I was not called until 3:35pm. I asked for a report and they stated they 

did not have to give me one.  

 

I found out later that I was and asked again. I was told it would be too 

hard for people to remember what happened. I have had other times he was 

restrained and had to ask again for a report. I had an IEP in force that 

stated to not touch my son due to a sensory disorder and they still 

touched him. I was at my wits end fighting with the school and I now home 

school him.  

 

Thank You,  

 

  

 

Michele Wall  

 

 


